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Joint Committee on Transportation Reinvestment June 13, 2025 

Re: Support for HB 2025 - Transportation Reinvestment 

Dear Co-Chairs McLain and Gorsek and Members of the Joint Committee on Transportation 

Reinvestment, 

As a pro-housing group, Bend YIMBY would like to express our strong support for the 

portion of  this bill that  provides needed funding for street infrastructure in Bend 

that will help us build desperately needed housing. 

Bend has done a lot right in terms of housing, utilizing almost all the tools the legislature 

has created in order to accelerate the creation of homes for working families. 

But more is needed, and this funding will help us get there. 

Thank you for your work 

Bend YIMBY 

David Welton 

Kathryn Olney 

Ian Karasz 

 


